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State Legislature Moving Forward on Expansion of False 
Claims Act
Day Pitney Senior Associate Matthew Letten authored the article, "State Legislature Moving Forward on Expansion of False 
Claims Act," for Connecticut Law Tribune. The article discusses how the Connecticut General Assembly is considering 
legislation that could dramatically expand the scope of the state’s version of the federal False Claims Act.

Click below to read the full article.
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